Gardner-Webb University

Digital Commons @ Gardner-Webb University

Dover Memorial Chapel

Campus Buildings & Grounds

1992

News Clipping - New Hymnals Purchased for Dover Chapel

The Web

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.gardner-webb.edu/gardner-webb-buildings-and-grounds-dover-chapel

Recommended Citation

The Web, "News Clipping - New Hymnals Purchased for Dover Chapel" (1992). *Dover Memorial Chapel*. 67.

https://digitalcommons.gardner-webb.edu/gardner-webb-buildings-and-grounds-dover-chapel/67

This Book is brought to you for free and open access by the Campus Buildings & Grounds at Digital Commons @ Gardner-Webb University. It has been accepted for inclusion in Dover Memorial Chapel by an authorized administrator of Digital Commons @ Gardner-Webb University. For more information, please contact digitalcommons@gardner-webb.edu.

New Baptist Hymnals Purchased for Dover Chapel

The Gardner-Webb family gathered in January to dedicate new Baptist hymnals for the Dover Chapel.

The hymnals were donated to the College by President and Mrs. M. Christopher White. Student contributions were used to purchase a piano edition of the hymnal and other staff persons made contributions in memory or in honor of loved ones.

The hymnals are the first to be purchased for the Dover Chapel. The current hymnals are the 1956 edition and were donated by Boiling Springs Baptist Church.

The idea of purchasing new hymnals came from a group of students who gathered in the chapel each Wednesday evening for services.

The efforts of these students, along with the generosity of Dr. and Mrs. White, has resulted in the purchase of 185 new hymnals in the chapel.



THE WEB 1992 VOI.3 NOI

